
LAKE FRANCIS COMMUNITY 
 

It had come to our attention in 2023 the amount of days during the summer where there was a haze
in the sky. During those days it was noticed by community members that multiple aircraft jets were
spraying a substance. During those days adverse effects to the lake could be noticed. Continuing to
the Winter season, those adverse effects remain. We are requesting the MPCA to include research
and investigation into this air pollution that is affecting our lake within their 2024 impaired waters
list. Within this request we ask for transparency as this type of air pollution that is affecting our
lake. Thank you for your time and look forward to this being added to the 2024 Impaired Waters
list!


